
 

Statement 

For immediate release 

CNIB responds to Project Reinstatement 

February 7, 2020 – Regina, SK – Responding to the release of the Provincial 

Capital Commissions reinstatement of the CNIB redevelopment project  

Christall Beaudry, executive director of CNIB Saskatchewan, has issued the 

following statement:  

"For more than 60 years, the CNIB has been proud to call Wascana Park 

home, and to give Regina community members who are blind or partially 

sighted a welcoming space to learn, grow and reach their goals in life.  

For the last decade, we've been working to rebuild our Wascana facility so 

that we can continue delivering services in the area, cost effectively and in a 

safe, accessible facility. This project would ensure that, as a charity, the CNIB 

can focus our limited resources on delivering more services directly to people 

with sight loss in our Regina community. 

Today, we're proud to move forward with this project in close collaboration 

with the Provincial Capital Commission, our development partner, Brandt and 

the Regina community. At every stage of the process, we've diligently followed 

the requirements and procedures set out by the relevant authorities, and will 

be happy to continue doing so. We’re committed to keeping the community 

engaged and updated about this project as it moves through the remaining 

stages of the process." 

CNIB has launched a project website, www.cnibinthepark that will be updated 

on the project. 

Media inquiries should be directed to: 

Christall Beaudry, Executive Director 
CNIB Foundation Saskatchewan 
T: 306-525-2571  C:  306-533-3706 
E: christall.beaudry@cnib.ca 
Visit us at: cnib.ca  
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